Brian Peddle General

Commissioner Brad Bailey Territorial Commander

Major Steven J. Merritt Divisional Commander

Majors J. David and Shanda Minks Corps Officers



Fox Cities Corps

P.O. Box 1605

Appleton, WI 54912-1605

920.734.3324

Fax 920.734.4798

October 6, 2020

Dear CEDC members,

The Salvation Army Fox Cities is grateful for the potential opportunity to receive a portion of the CDBG-CV funds to support City of Appleton residents impacted by this pandemic. The funds, if received, would be used for rental assistance.

Coupled with our case managers support, this combination of resources will help keep families needing longer term assistance (3 months +) in their existing housing. Helping people remain in their housing eliminates the impact of homelessness and accelerates their ability to regain financial stability and independence.

Therefore, we encourage the CEDC committee members to support the funding recommendations made by the City of Appleton staff. Thank you!

Sincerely,

Patrick Leigl, CSW Social Services Director Salvation Army Fox Cities